The colorful 2025 Spring ISD State of the District invitation was thoughtfully designed to reflect the
diversity and wide range of programs offered by Spring ISD. Carefully selected images showcase
students engaged in various fields, such as welding, the arts, athletics, and JROTC, each capturing
the vibrant and dynamic spirit of the district. At the center of the invitation, a proud graduate stands
as a symbol of the success and future potential Spring ISD strives to achieve for all students. This
visually compelling invitation was sent to over 300 Spring ISD business partners and stakeholders,
inviting them to the event where Superintendent Dr. Lupita Hinojosa shared insights on the district?s
recent achievements and the exciting opportunities on the horizon. The purpose of the event was to
engage community members, business partners, local faith leaders, elected officials, and district

leaders in celebrating Spring ISD?s progress and discussing future growth.



